
                             Section 75, Roads Act, 1993,  
Temporary closure of Killiney Road, Killiney 

 
DLRCC proposes to temporarily close Killiney Road, Killiney from Ballinclea 

Road to Avondale Park from 5th February to 24th February 2018 
inclusive, in order to facilitate road and footpath restoration works by the 
Roads Maintenance Section, Dun Laoghaire Rathdown County Council. 

 
The proposed diversion route is via:  

 
Avondale Park-Avondale Road-Cluny Grove-Ballinclea Road  
OR 

Barnhill Road-Saval Park Road-Dalkey Avenue and vice versa. 
 

A Traffic Management Plan will be in operation and local access will be 
maintained. 
 

Any interested party may lodge an objection in writing with the Senior 
Engineer, Traffic Section, County Hall, Marine Road, Dún Laoghaire, Co. 

Dublin or email traffic@dlrcoco.ie  before noon on 29th January 2018. 
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